Minutes
WID Committee – February 10, 2011 

3:00-4:00pm

University Union, Chicago Room

Present:  Debra Alwardt, Kathy Barclay, Kristine Kelly, Richard Ness, Jim Rabchuk

Absent:  Neil Baird, Jane Brown, Kevin Hall, Alice Robertson, Cecil Tarrant
Guest:  Bradley Dilger
The meeting was called to order by Chair Rabchuk and the minutes from the November 11, 2010 meeting were approved.

There was no new business to discuss, so the committee continued its review of the analysis of the state of WID on campus.
We now are in possession of all syllabi from the current catalog’s WID and BGS writing courses.  The committee discussed the process of reviewing syllabi in addition to the overenrollment list and list of red-flagged items from the Chairs’ survey to assess compliance with WID requirements.

We may also need to communicate with the Registrar’s office regarding indicating WID designation for courses on STARS.

Our goal for this semester is to send a report summarizing the survey results to all Chairs and Deans and make recommendations to the Faculty Senate. 

Action Items
1. Develop statement which will be recommended to Faculty Senate for inclusion in all WID syllabi – Ness

2. Communicate with Registrar’s office regarding a searchable database and WID list – Alwardt

3. Cross-check red-flagged items, overenrollment list, and WID syllabi to compile all WID issues into one complete record – Rabchuk & Kelly

Prior to adjournment, Dilger (guest) reported on a research project with Baird regarding writing transfer at WIU.  Anyone interested in collaboration or providing feedback about the proposed study, contact Dilger or Baird.
Meeting adjourned at 4:25pm.

Next meeting:  March 10, 2011 at 3:00pm

Respectfully submitted,

Kristine Kelly

WID Secretary 2010-2011
